
 

Open Records response 

Wednesday, September 10, 2008 2:21 PM 

From:  "Patience O'Dowd" <patience_odowd@yahoo.com> 

View contact details  

 

To:  gbryantdmathews@sandovalcounty.com 

Cc:  "David Mathews" <dmathews@sandovalcounty.com>, "chuckandsandy Johnson" <chuckandsandyjohnson@comcast.net>, "Steve Jerge" 

<sjerge@townofbernalillo.org>, MGonzales@sandovalcountynm.gov, "Patience O'Dowd" patience_odowd@yahoo.com 

 

  

Dear Mr. Bryant, 

  

Thank you for your response of Sept. 5, 2008. Yes our 48 requests for information are Open 

records requests. I have not received anything from Mr. Spirock on Aug 25th 08 to my 

knowledge, (As per Mr. Gonzales and yourself.) though I have mailed Mr. Spirock many of the 

surveys which Placitans have filled out indicating that they do not want a Northwest Corridor aka 

Loop Rd. This I emailed him on August 25th 08. Perhaps there is some confusion due to this? 

  

Though I have very much appreciated the responses I have received, I am concerned that the 

responses as well as the information which I have received from the Town of Bernalillo and from 

Sandoval County and for that matter from the BLM are in conflict in significant ways. 

  

I can suggest a meeting with all entities involved (as originally suggested to me by Mr. Jerge) and 

now that it is September, it is in the time frame that might work for all to meet together. In this 

case, primarily the Town of Bernalillo Administrator, Moises Gonzales, David Mathews and 

potentially the BLM.  

  

I cannot at this time agree to convey any answers for any of the entities to the 48 and 56 people 

who signed their own Open Records requests as I have not recieved complete responses, and 

or the response from Mr. Spirock, again to my knowledge. 

  

Thanks Much, 

Patience O'Dowd co-founder WHOA 

Wild Horse Observers Association 

a 501 c3 non-proft corp 

PO Box 932 

Placitas, NM 87043 

  

  

 


